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To whom it may concern: 

  

We are currently evaluating VPAT accessibility and the feasibility VPAT compliance internally and with 

our developers. At this point, Statista does not have a completed VPAT template due to the ongoing 

development of our portal.  

  

Thank you for your understanding… we hope that your school can continue to be a valuable member of 

our Statista family. 

  

Any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
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Director of Operations 
 
Statista Inc. 
Phone       +1   212 433- 2270 
Fax            +1   212 433- 2271 
Alexander.Carberry@statista.com 
 
Statista Inc. | 55 Broad Street 30th floor | New York | NY 10004 
 

mailto:Alexander.Carberry@statista.com

